
 

Stephen Ministry Training to be Offered in October 

 

Stephen Ministry Training will be offered at Hope starting in early 

October. The 50 hour training course will teach you to help others 

through Christ. 

Stephen Ministry Training Workshops are events where you and others 

from Hope will: 

 catch a vision for lay caring ministry; 

 experience Stephen Minister training; and 

 learn the basics about Stephen Ministry—how it works, the 

benefits it offers, and how to bring Stephen Ministry care4 to 

Hope and our community 

You’ll come away with a clear understanding of the difference Stephen 

Ministry makes and a vision for working with others in Christ..  

Attending one of these workshops is necessary for you to  begin 

Stephen Ministry—and they are an excellent way to become and learn 

what Stephen Ministry is all about. 

Please request the application form for the training from Steve 

Northsea. 

northsea@usa.net 

352-489-0404 

 


